Bath Middle School

Principal: Gerald Sullivan 118 School Street Bath, N.B. E7L 1C4
Administrative Assistant: Sally Shaw

Telephone: (506) 278-6000

Fax (506)278-6019

October 24th, 2014

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Last night at the Public District Education Council Meeting, the DEC passed a motion to study the sustainability of Bath Middle School. This means a process will unfold that is described under Provincial Policy 409 to look at feasibility of keeping BMS operational. Once a school is placed on Policy 409 there is a possibility of its closure. Therefore, it is important that you get involved with the process and attend the public meetings to ensure you are well informed.

During a telephone conversation with our superintendent, Mr. McTimoney, this morning, he informed me that an information letter will be made available to parents regarding the sustainability study. This will include a timeline of events and public meetings of which you will have the opportunity to ask questions and receive accurate updated information.

If you have questions or concerns feel free to call or e-mail me or a member of our PSSC.

Yours in Education

Gerald Sullivan
Principal
Bath Middle School